
SEPTEMBER 11, 2008 41st DAY OF 
THE JULY ADJOURNED TERM 

 
 The Commission met in Judge Justus’ office at 1:15 a.m. pursuant to adjourn with 
all members present and the following proceedings were had and made a matter of 
record. 
 

SECURITY ISSUES 
 

 The Commission discussed various security issues with the Judicial Facility, 
including, location of locks on doors, securing particular hallways and security problems 
involving access to hallways.  To date, all individuals who enter the building are to be 
checked with the wand, according to Circuit Judge Orr. 
 
 The Commission also made some mention of a security system that would 
communicate to judges and others what to do in the event of a threat. 
 
Minutes were taken by Bob Paulson and typed by Nikki Lawrence. 


